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May 2024
Dear Parents,
	We have begun our last study of the school year this month and our study is on “Bugs and Insects”. During this study, we will be learning about different bugs and insects, what body parts they have and how they change, where they live, how they help us, who works with them, and why they are important for our planet. 	
	There are a few important events and dates that you may want to make note of on your calendar for this month. 
	We will have two School Spirit Days this month: the first is on Friday, May 3rd and the second is on Friday, May 17th. Students can come in wearing their school spirit shirt or the school colors of purple and grey. 
	On Monday, May 6th, students can come to school wearing a Star Wars shirt.
	On Thursday, May 23rd, you are cordially invited to have “Coffee with the Principal” at 9:00 am.
	On Thursday, May 23rd, students are asked to wear the colors Red, White, and Blue in honor of our Veterans for Memorial Day.
	On Thursday, May 30th, our school will be having a “Field Day” and ask that students come in dressed in their favorite sport and to also wear sneakers that day. If it rains on May 30th, then Field Day will be moved to Friday, May 31st.
	We have three friends celebrating their birthdays this month: Santiago will be turning “5” on May 5th, Damian will be turning “4” May 9th, and Francis will be turning “5” on May 11th. We would like to wish all three of our birthday boys a very Happy Birthday!		
Just one final reminder…Cruz School will be CLOSED on Friday, May 24th, and Monday, May 27th, for Memorial Day.  
We hope you and your family have a wonderful Mother’s Day and Memorial Weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Chita, Ms. Taveras, & Ms. Rosa
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